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In line with our letter of April 7,we are sending you,
under separate cover, the April issue of "Safety Education" together
with a pamphlet deseribing safety service for school executive,
issued by the Educational Division of the Nationszl Safety Council,

We hope that these may prove of interest and if there is
anything further we can do, please so indicate.
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CC: Mr. C. F. Biggert - 12th Floor




